
ACTION ALERT
CAIR-NY urges the public to sign this petition addressed to
President Michael Mulgrew, expressing support for Amy's
reinstatement as UFT Queens Borough Representative.

bit.ly/amy-arundell



After the UFT’s October 2023 Delegate Assembly where a
controversial resolution regarding the Israeli-Palestinian upheaval

was debated, Amy Arundell was informed she was temporarily
reassigned. She allegedly spoke out on a resolution that sought to

condemn “the unconscionable terrorist attack by Hamas on Israel”
(quote from the resolution that was passed by the body).

Colleagues believe that Arundell advocated for an inclusive
narrative to embody the voices of all teachers and student bodies,

including those with pro-Palestinian viewpoints. 

They believe that Arundell has been temporarily reassigned from
her position as Queens Borough Representative as a result of this

advocacy. Arundell’s "interim" replacement, Vice President of
Middle Schools, Rich Mantell, was purportedly the individual who

advanced the controversial resolution. 

CAIR-NY urges the public to sign this petition addressed to
President Michael Mulgrew, expressing support for Amy's
reinstatement as UFT Queens Borough Representative.

bit.ly/amy-arundell


